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December 29, 2020 
 
Dear Golden Knights, 
 
I hope everyone is having a safe, healthy and enjoyable break while spending time with your 
loved ones.  During the winter break and remote learning period, we will be reviewing data 
to help us plan our return to the hybrid model of instruction on January 19.  Therefore, we 
are asking: 
 

§ those whose children have had exposure and/or tested positive to complete the self-
reporting form on the District website 

§ complete the daily health screening form on the website twice a week while we are 
remote 

 
In an effort to provide additional support for our students, our Pupil Personnel Services 
Counseling Team has created a weekly student survey to let us know how they are and if 
they are in need of support.  Our middle school and high school students will receive the 
survey via email and our elementary students will have the survey posted in Google 
Classroom and See Saw.  The information will be shared directly with your child’s 
counseling staff.  
 
Just a reminder, if you are willing to have your child participate in the free COVID-19 
testing, please complete the Google form located on the District website so we can 
determine if we are able to meet the 20% testing threshold if designated a school in a yellow 
zone.   For additional information, please see the attached video.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this time in helping the District meet the students’ 
and community’s needs.   It is greatly appreciated.  Have a happy and safe New Year!    
 

                                                   Sincerely,  

     
    Jason P. Evangelist 

                 Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

 


